
 

 

 

 

OUR 2023 PARISH RENEWAL PROGRAM 
 

THANK YOU for your response to our Parish Commitment Weekend – 
the final weekend of our Parish Renewal Program.  A special THANK 
YOU to all the parishioners who have already returned their 
completed pledge commitments and Groups & Ministries responses – 
either at Mass last week or by return to the Parish Office.  Your 
support is very much appreciated! 
 
If you have not yet done so, additional pledge cards will be available 
at all Masses this weekend, or you can use by downloading the card 
and returning to the Parish Office.  Please do so no later than next 
Wednesday 8 November. 
 
Stephen from Parish First, our Program Coordinator, will be following 
up by email and phone to confirm intentions from parishioners who 
have not yet responded – so to minimise that follow-up please ensure 
you complete and return your commitments this weekend. 
 
Please note that your new pledges will take effect on Sunday 26 
November.  Confirmation letters, and where appropriate, new sets of 
envelopes, will be available at all Masses on the weekend of Sunday 
19 November. 
 
We thank you once again for your generous response. 
 
Fr Thomas & the Program Leadership Team 

 

 
 
“It is not enough to say we are Christians. 
We must live the faith, 
not only with our words, but with our actions. ” 
 


